
As a parent of students in private school, I am supportive of their customized curriculum and flexibility over the last year of ever-
changing restrictions due to COVID-19.  I also support the faith-based curriculum as part of our expression of worship as we raise 
our family. I believe this makes for better students and citizens of our state.  I am opposed to any measure that would restrict of limit 
that education to state requirements as set by the Board of education.  Please reject SB 223.  Thank you.


